
                                                        

                       

                        

 
 

SSP Safety System Products GmbH & Co. KG       

Zeppelinweg 4                                Sitz der Gesellschaft: Spaichingen  Volksbank Donau-Neckar Tuttlingen  
78549 Spaichingen  Geschäftsführer: IBAN: DE38 6439 0130 0252 9590 00                                  
Tel +49 7424 98049-0  Dipl.-Ing. (FH) Johann Aulila BIC: GENODES1TUT   
Fax + 49 7424 98049-99            Handelsregister: HRA 727917 Kreissparkasse Tuttlingen  
info@ssp.de.com                         Registergericht: Stuttgart  IBAN: DE82 6435 0070 0008 5568 62  
www.safety-products.de          USt-IdNr. DE285679262      BIC: SOLADES1TUT   

 

 SSP GmbH & Co. KG | Zeppelinweg 4 | DE-78549 Spaichingen 

 
 
To all customers 
 
 
 

Spaichingen, 01. January 2020 
 

 
Customer Letter WEEE 
 
Dear Madam or Sir, 

enclosed is our current statement on Directive 2012/19 / EU (WEEE) or Electrical Act (ElektroG) as the 
implementation of the EU directive into national law. SSP products are not electrical or electronic devices in the 
sense of WEEE (Waste Electrical & Electronic Equipment) and 

- are not sold to private households (B2C) 
- are not components that function on their own for control and regulation 
- do not fall into the 10/6 categories of Annexes I to IV of the Regulation 
- do not fall into the open categories of the regulation from August 2018 

SSP customers who manufacture devices in accordance with WEEE 

- are supported in the sense of WEEE 
- receive a marking of SSP products according to Annex IX (garbage can symbol) on request 
- are solely responsible for the registration of their products within the meaning of WEEE 

SSP will continue to follow the implementation of the regulation in terms of content, adapt the internal guidelines if 
the scope or content of the regulation changes, actively follow the interpretation of the regulation and dispose of 
electronic waste from its own sources in accordance with the law. We are of course happy to answer any questions 
you may have. 

Best Regards 

 
 
Johann Aulila 
Executive Director 
 
 


